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November 4, 2010 (Agenda)  

 

Local Agency Formation Commission 

105 East Anapamu Street 

Santa Barbara CA  93101 

 

 

Edgewood Reorganization:  Annexation to the Carpinteria Valley Water 

District/Detachment from the Montecito Water District (LAFCO 10-2)  

 

Dear Members of the Commission: 

 

Recommendation 

 

It is recommended the Commission direct the staff to schedule this proposal for a future meeting, 

the date to be determined in consultation with the petitioners and affected special districts. 

 

Discussion 

 

We received a letter from the Montecito Water District on Wednesday, October 21 that raises a 

number of questions and issues regarding this proposal.  

 

After consulting with the Chief Petitioner and the General Manager of the Carpinteria Valley 

Water District, it was agreed there is insufficient time to adequately analyze and respond to these 

issues before the scheduled November 4 hearing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

BOB BRAITMAN 

Executive Officer 

 

cc:  Patrick Nesbitt, Chief Petitioner 

Charles Hamilton, General Manager, Carpinteria Valley Water District 

Tom Mosby, General Manager, Montecito Water District  
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